MAINE
CONNECTIVITY
AUTHORITY

STATE OF MAINE
59 STATE HOUSE STATION
AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333

February 1, 2022

Honorable Troy D. Jackson
President of the Senate

3 State House Station
Augusta, Maine 04333

Honorable Ryan Fecteau
Speaker of the House

2 State House Station
Augusta, Maine 04333

Dear President Jackson and Speaker Fecteau:

Pursuant to 5 M.R.S.A., Section 12023, please consider this the letter of transmittal for the
required report from the Maine Connectivity Authority due by February 1, 2022.

As a new organization formed in late 2021 only hiring staff in January, please note that there
are no eligible activities to report for this filing.

Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional information.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Andrew Butcher, President

Maine Connectivity Authority

abutcher@maineconnectivity.org
207.209.3868.
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